
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 one word could sum up Margo, it would be 
proactive. Her can-do and resourceful take-

action attitude has been a strong support, and at 
times the foundation, for numerous events that have 
benefited our community immensely. Just two recent 
examples are the decade dances she partnered with 
Rev. Auda to launch, and the Peace and Justice Fair 
booth for ALC that she coordinated. 

 

 that’s not all. Her capacity for leadership 
has flourished in the Spiritual Leadership 

Team and played an instrumental role in many pro-
jects and productive meetings. Speaking of teams, 
she is a member of the Prayer Team and has been 
vital to the process of recording and writing prayers 
for our new website. She’s also a phenomenal sup-
port to the Visibility Team with her publicity and pro-
motion materials. Not only that, she has smoothed 
the process for the team of volunteer hosts as a 
result of the manual she and Carol put together for 
them – no small feat, that’s for sure! 

 

 has opened the door of her home to our 
community for meetings, movie nights, 

and simply the service of supporting visitors, and 
ultimately opened many hearts in return. Our com-
munity would not be complete without her, and we 
are grateful for the endless volunteer support  
she has provided us. 


